
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Class Monthly Update: 
October 2023 

Ollie Year 10 Bronze students, as part of their 

Duke of Edinburgh organised the McMillian 

Coffee morning along with Year 10 students 

from Aqua. You will see elsewhere in the 

Newsletters they raised £176.20 for 

MacMillan. The group also organised the 

Wear it Pink Day, arranging all the resources 

so students could undertake Arts and Crafts 

and also find 5 Pink Panthers around the 

school. Raising £146.80 for Breast Cancer 

Now. 

In English students have been practising ‘Listening to and responding appropriately’ as part of an AQA 

certificate award. 

In Maths most students have completed two examination papers as part of their AQA award, one on 

Statistics and one on Measures. 


